
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The City of Bellefontaine Neighbors, MO will hold a public hearing to 
discuss the estimated allocation of $88,500 in Community Development 

Block Grant funds. The Public Hearing will be held at Bellefontaine 
Neighbors City Hall on Thursday, August 7, 2025 at 5:00 p.m. 

 
If you are unable to attend the public hearing, you may provide written 

comments regarding the Community Development Block Grant Program 
to the following address no later than Tuesday, August 5, 2025. 

 
If you are a person with a disability or have special needs in order to 

participate in this public hearing, please contact the City Clerk no later 
than Tuesday, August 5, 2025. 

 
 

Zoom Information:  
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81817220053?pwd=EEm7oUxbptbN9qgQIMc

Uan6QsetXd0.1 
 

Meeting ID: 818 1722 0053 
Passcode: 898318 

 
One tap mobile 

+16469313860,,81817220053#,,,,*898318# US 
+13017158592,,81817220053#,,,,*898318# US (Washington DC) 

 
 

City Clerk Denise Johnson 
9641 Bellefontaine Rd.  

St. Louis, MO 63137 
(314) 867-0076 

Publication Date: 7-18-25 
 


